TOWN BOARD
TOWN OF SULLIVAN
SPECIAL MEETING
DECEMBER 27, 2019
9:00 A.M.

A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sullivan was convened at the Town Office Building
by Supervisor Becker at 9:00 A.M. on December 27, 2019.

Those in attendance for this meeting were: Supervisor John M. Becker; Councilors: John Brzuszkiewicz;
Jeff Martin; and Kerry Ranger: Comptroller Beth Ellis; and Highway Superintendent Andrew Busa

Also, in attendance: Members of the public.
The meeting opened at 9:00 A.M.

Pledge to the flag was led by Supervisor Becker.

APPOINTMENT OF JUDGE

A motion was duly made by Counselor Brzuszkiewicz, seconded by Councilor Ranger to appoint Scott
Bielicki as Town Judge. The motion was supported 3:1 and carried at 9:01.

APPOINTMENT OF RECIEVER OF TAXES
A motion was duly made by Councilor Martin, seconded by Counselor Brzuszkiewicz to appoint
Katherine Vanderworken as a Receiver of Taxes. The motion was supported unanimously by the board
and carried at 9:02.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion was duly made by Councilor Martin, seconded by Councilor Ranger and unanimously approved
by the Board to adjourn the Town Board Meeting at 9:03 A.M.

Respectfully Submitted,
Elaine Morgan, Secretary to the Supervisor




